
 

 
OHCA 2021-06 

May 6, 2021 

RE: Insure Oklahoma Language in Provider Contracts  

Dear Provider:  

As the Oklahoma Health Care Authority prepares for the expanded adult Medicaid population, 
the current Insure Oklahoma premium assistance program will be modified due to population 
changes. There are two separate Insure Oklahoma programs, Individual Plan (IP) and 
Employer Sponsored Insurance (ESI). 

As Oklahoma adds the expansion adult population, the ESI program will be revised to cover 
individuals with qualifying income from 139% to 200% of the federal poverty level starting July 
1, 2021. Insure Oklahoma will continue to accept applications from small businesses who want 
to join the premium subsidy program. The IP members will be moved into the new expansion 
population. 

As of July 1, 2021, any language referencing Insure Oklahoma in all existing provider 
agreements will be considered void. If you have further questions about this contractual 
change, please contact Provider Enrollment at: ProviderEnrollment@okhca.org.  

Thank you for your continued support and the services you provide to SoonerCare members.  

Sincerely,  

 

Melody Anthony 

State Medicaid Director 
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